
 

 

     

                         

       
         

                   

       
           
     

                    
                      
                       
 
                        

 
       
 

 

 
        
 

 

                                                               
  
             
            
 

               
  

  

    

          
                     
        
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

First Baptist Church Weekly Newsletter 
Interim Pastor Preston VanLoon: 701-223-8614 or fbcbismarckinterim@gmail.com 

 

February 7th-13th 2021 

 

 

 
 

Summer Session  
is Over 

 

Fall Session begins  

September 9 

2020 

 

Wednesday 
February 10th 
6:00-7:30 pm 

Prayer & Care 
 

Wednesdays 10am -12 noon 
 

Please stop by the Church for 
prayer or reflection while listening 

to comforting Christian music in  
the background.  

 

In addition, in the back of the 
sanctuary there will be new “Care 
Note” cards available along with a 

list of prayer concerns.  
 

You are invited to write a Care Note 
to someone on the prayer  

request list. 
 

 

 
Wednesday 
February 10th 

Middle School 6:30 -8:00 pm 
High School 8:10 -9:10 pm 

 

Super Bowl Party on Sunday 
5-9pm 

Join us for games, food & fun 
 

 

"Life's persistent and most urgent 
question is 'What are you doing 

for others?'"  
 

Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr.  

CLICK HERE TO JOIN ZOOM 
MEETING  Meeting ID: 848 0346 2955 

Passcode: 352023 

PRAYER REQUESTS  
 

 

Due to the number of the weekly 
prayer requests and limited space 

available in our Newsletter, a 
separate Prayer Requests list will be 

available in the Church Sanctuary. 
 

If you would like one mailed or 
emailed out to you, please contact 

the Church Office at  
701-223-8614 or  

firstbaptistbismarck@gmail.com 
 

 

Wednesday Night  

Prayer Group 
 

Or by calling 312-626-6799 

 

Click here 

Sunday, February 7th 
 

Communion Sunday and 
Dedication of Leaders 

"Be the person who breaks the cycle. 
If you were judged, choose 

understanding. If you were rejected, 
choose acceptance. If you were 

shamed, choose compassion. Be the 
person you needed when you were 
hurting, not the person who hurt 
you. Vow to be better than what 

broke you - to heal instead of 
becoming bitter so you can act from 

your heart, not your pain." 
Lori Deschene 

 

Lent Bible Study  
Listening to Christ from the Cross 

 

The season of Lent begins on 
Wednesday, February 17. This year for 

our Wednesday night Bible Study we will 
look at the seven last words/phrases of 
Jesus from the cross. We will meet by 

Zoom from 7:00 – 8:00 pm. The link can 
be found in the weekly newsletter. 

Here are the last words from Jesus on 
the cross: 

 “My God, My God, why have 
you forsaken me?” (Matthew 
27:46, Mark 15:34) 

 “Father, forgive them; for they 
do not know what they are 
doing.” (Luke 23:34) 

 “Truly I tell you; today you will 
be with me in Paradise.” (Luke 
23:43) 

 “Father, into your hands I 
commend my spirit.” (Luke 
23:46) 

 “Woman, here is your 
son”.…”Here is your mother.” 
(John 19: 26-27) 

 “I am thirsty.” (John 19: 28) 

 “It is finished.” (John 19: 30) 

 

 
Birthdays this Week 

           

No Birthdays this week 

Giving Hearts Day Challenge 
February 11, 2021 

 

Camp Bentley is challenging everyone to 
participate and donate to reach their 

goal of $32,000. 
Online-Giving Hearts Day 

or 
Ruth Skarr 

24300 128th Avenue NW 
Berthold, ND  58718 

mailto:fbcbismarckinterim@gmail.com
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86451703959?pwd=K2Rza05QWWZ5RmJSeG4zZy9Nc1VYUT09#success
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86451703959?pwd=K2Rza05QWWZ5RmJSeG4zZy9Nc1VYUT09#success
mailto:%20firstbaptistbismarck@gmail.com
mailto:%20firstbaptistbismarck@gmail.com
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCx5O6q-RaCgDUppAb6kpjPg
https://app.givingheartsday.org/#/charity/1257

